Dear Parents,

I would like to invite you to participate in the Birthday Book Club at Leonard Lawrence. This is an exciting program that will help you celebrate your child's birthday in a special way while helping our library collection continue to grow! By participating in the Birthday Book Club, your child's special day will be honored for years to come!



Here's how the Birthday Book Club works:

- If you would like to participate in this program, please complete the attached form and return it to the school with a \$10 donation (cash or check payable to Leonard Lawrence Elementary School) for each child.
- Your child will select one book from a reserved supply of new books during the month of his or her birthday.
- Once the book is selected, we will place a special sticker that has your child's name and birth date and the current school year on the inside front cover of the book.
- The book will be checked out to your child first to take home and share with your family before it is returned and added to the Library collection.

Please know that you can participate in the Birthday Book Club at any time during the school year by printing off the form from the Leonard Lawrence Library website at <a href="http://marvelouslibrary.weebly.com">http://marvelouslibrary.weebly.com</a> or by stopping in the library to pick up a form. If your child's birthday is during the summer, we will celebrate their half birthday or another special date of your choice.

Sincerely,  Ms. Schroder		
School Librarian		
		ge to Ms. Schroder along with your \$10 donation!
Student Name:		
	First Name	Last Name
Birth Date:		
Teacher:		
	**For Libr	ary Use Only**
Title of book chosen:		
Date:		